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Purpose:
To provide the Board with an update on construction progress of the Wassermann Lake Preserve project.

Background:

Since 2017, the Minnehaha Creek Watershed District (MCWD) and the City of Victoria of been working in partnership to
jointly develop a park and natural resource restoration project on an undeveloped parcel on the western shoreline of
Lake Wassermann. In February 2020, following a competitive procurement process, the MCWD Board of Managers
awarded the construction contract for the Wassermann Lake Preserve site improvement project to LinnCo, Inc. The
project has been under construction since late April 2020, and is expected to continue through October 2020.

Summary:
At the July 9, 2020 Board Meeting, staff will provide a presentation on the status of project construction, milestones
complete, and the expected construction timeline for the remainder of the summer and fall.



